## **The Birley Academy Year 10**

## **Weekly Student Bulletin**

The Birley Academy A L.E.A.D. Academy

Hello Y10 students, Parents and Carers,

Hope you have all had a good week. Due to the weather change I decided to bake this week. I made delicious mars bar cake, it was so nice, the full big slab of cake was demolished within 3 days! I will put the recipe on here, if you would like to make it yourself this week. Send photos in to the email below.

This week's newsletter is filled with messages from some of your form tutors. Just to emphasise if anybody needs help with their work they can email their teachers; who will reply when they can. Alternatively, if anybody needs support with their well-being please email me and I will try my best to support where I can.

Stay in touch and most importantly stay safe. Miss Heaton

Email Address: rebeccaheaton@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk



Hello Y10,

I hope you are all keeping well and that your studies are still coming on. During these difficult times it is more important than ever that you keep up with your studies. Please contact me if you need any advice; even if it isn't for me, I can get it to whoever you are after. Stay safe and we will hopefully see you all soon. From Miss Evans.

katieevans@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

Hi, from the PE department,

We are really missing our students. Please remember it's important for you to stay physically active where possible.

We have uploaded work on the school website for students to work through. If anybody needs any help/support, please email me.

Take care, from Mr Cronin. keithcronin@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

Y10 RS.

I have been amazed by the quality of work, commitment shown and the challenging questions I have been emailed. So many of my students have already completed all the initial tasks they were given before lock down and are moving to further study. Please keep emailing me your questions, they make my day. From Mr Puckett.

tompuckett@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

Hi all,

I hope everyone is doing ok? I also hope that 10E aren't missing the quiz too much. If any of you need any help please get in touch. Thank you to those in my History group who have sent in work for me to have a look at, you've been doing excellent revision. If anyone else would like to send me some in to check please do, I'm more than happy to help.

From Mrs Hayward

fayehayward@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

Hi All,

I hope you are all staying busy, but more importantly I hope you are all safe in these weird times we find ourselves in! I am sure you have all at some point, maybe, missed school, just a little bit?! We will all be back there soon. In the meantime, stay connected with your friends - take the opportunity to do something you wouldn't ordinarily do, whatever that may be. Be kind to those around you.

Stay safe. Ms Palmer; clairepalmer@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

## How to make mars bar cake;

Click on the link below, it would be great to see you having a go at this one. Enjoy!

https://www.bakingmad.com/recipes/trayb akes/cake-traybakes/mars-bar-slice